
Cherry, Brian K 

1/13/2014 11:13:37 AM
St. Marie, Stephen (Stephen.St.Marie@cpuc.ca.gov)
Dietz, Sidney (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SBD4)

From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: Brian, who at PG&E would be best for me to call about a subject I am 

researching
Oops. I'm home with a sick baby. Sid Dietz can help

Brian K. Cherry
PG&E Company
VP, Regulatory Relations
77 Beale Street
San Francisco, CA. 94105
(415) 973-4977

> On Jan 13,2014, at 11:10 AM, "St. Marie, Stephen" <Stephen.St.Marie@cpuc.ca.gov> wrote:
>
> I missed the meaning of your answer. Sorry. "Did"?
>
> - Steve
> Stephen St Marie
> Regulatory Analyst
> Policy and Planning Division
> California Public Utilities Commission
> 505 Van Ness Ave, San Francisco, CA 94102 
>415-703-5173 (office)
>415-244-3168 (mobile)
> stephen.st.marie@cpuc.ca.gov
>
>

■Original Message----
> From: Cherry, Brian K [mailto:BK.C7@pge .com!
> Sent: Monday, January 13,2014 11:07 AM
> To: St. Marie, Stephen
> Cc: Dietz, Sidney
> Subject: Re: Brian, who at PG&E would be best for me to call about a subject I am researching

>

>
> Steve - good to hear from you. Did can help you with this.
>
> Brian K. Cherry
> PG&E Company
> VP, Regulatory Relations 
>77 Beale Street
> San Francisco, CA. 94105 
>(415) 973-4977
>
>
> On Jan 13,2014, at 10:47 AM, "St. Marie, Stephen"
<Stephen.St.Marie@,cpuc.ca.gov<mailto:Stephen.St.Marie@.cpuc.ca.gov» wrote:
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>
> Brian,

Long time, no chat.
As part of my work in the Policy and Planning Division, I am reviewing literature on the cost of energy­

saving for a paper on the total cost of services derived from energy. For example, as we know, light bulbs have 
gotten more expensive as they have changed in technology. At the same time, the amount of energy they consume 
has declined. And the price customers pay for the electric energy itself has increased. So, counting all three 
factors, has the cost of the lighting service we consume risen or declined? This question can be asked about 
almost any energy related subject.

Probably there is a person at PG&E who knows more about the costs of lights, air conditioners, and every 
type of energy-consuming device than any other person on earth. I would like to find out who that person is and 
have a short conversation. Do you have a recommendation?

Yes, I am also looking into sources internal to the CPUC and at the CEC. But I do not want to lose the 
perspective that could be gained from hearing from you and from PG&E.

Happy New Year, I hope all is well,

>
>

>

>

>
> - Steve
> Stephen St Marie
> Regulatory Analyst
> Policy and Planning Division
> California Public Utilities Commission
> 505 Van Ness Ave, San Francisco, CA 94102 
>415-703-5173 (office)
>415-244-3168 (mobile)
> stephen.st.marie@,cpuc.ca.gov<mailto:stephen.st.marie@.cpuc.ca.gov>
>
>
>
>
> PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy.
> To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.com/about/companv/privacy/customer/
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